

BOARD VACANCY BABS VICE-CHAIRMAN

With Martin Baglow, former Vice-Chairman, now in the role of Chairman, we wish to appoint a Vice-Chairman. This is a strategically important appointment as the successful candidate will be expected to progress in turn to become the Chairman of BABS for a two year term, effective January 2021.

The person appointed will join a progressive and hardworking Board, focussed on further developing the growing reputation and status of the organisation. You will participate in all Board and Management meetings and become a Trustee of the Charity, the charitable arm of BABS.

The position is voluntary and does not carry a salary or honorarium, although normal business expenses are reimbursed in line with the Association's policy.

Whilst retaining individual flair, the candidate will be able to demonstrate an ability to work as part of a high performing team, managing one of the UK's leading music based organisations. Candidates will also show that they have the personal qualities, management experience and strategic vision to give leadership to the organisation.

Interested candidates should have a good knowledge and understanding of the Association, ideally gained over a number of years as a member and an officer at club level. The candidate will have to satisfy the requirements of being a company director and trustee, and references will be required. Interviews will take place in the near future.

For an informal discussion, or to submit an application, please contact:

Pat Perridge BABS Administration Director. administrationdirector@singbarbershop.com

Tel: 07785 331 375

